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“Indifference to personal liberty is but the precursor of the state’s hostility to it.” 

— Justice Kennedy, U.S. Supreme Court 

 

Monday, March 4, 2019 

 

 

Assembly Member Mike Gipson 

Capitol Office, Room 3173 

Sacramento, CA 94249-0064 

 

 

RE: Assembly Bill 175 — Support 

 

 

Dear Assembly Member Gipson: 

 

       We at the CCLA are proud to strongly support your proposed AB 175. We feel that 

this policy proposal is a strong statement for California values of gender equality and 

nondiscrimination. Kudos to you. We appreciate this. 

  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Jeremy Hinkson  

President, California Civil Liberties Advocacy 


